



March, 13, 2020

RE: Limelight Dance Competition – Halifax #2 (March 26 – 29, 2020)

Good Morning Studio Directors, Teachers, Dancers and Parents,

We at Limelight Dance Competition have been closely following the latest up-dates from our provincial and federal government and the Public Health Agency of Canada (PHAC).

In light of recent up-dates regarding the COVID-19 pandemic we have made the decision to postpone our Halifax #2 competition being held at Spatz Theatre from March 26th – 29th, 2020 until further notice.

Our goal at Limelight Dance Competition has always been to provide a safe and constructive learning environment where dancers can grow in a fun, personal and low-stress atmosphere.

We share and understand your disappointment in regards to the decision to postpone, however, given the most recent information from the Government of Nova Scotia we feel it is the best option at this time. We are currently working with our venues and contacting other venues in hopes of arranging another date within the dance season that will accommodate as many studios as possible.

The dance community in Atlantic Canada is a small but mighty community filled with amazing teachers, students and performers. We would like to thank each and every one of you for your support and look forward to working with you as we navigate this uncertain territory.

Questions, comments or concerns can be directed to your studio director and they can then pass along to us.

Thank you,

Limelight Productions Inc.